
New Notification PhD Admission June 2024 Cohort 
Onwards 

 

As per the UGC notification dated March 27, 2024, CHRIST (Deemed to be University) is 

pleased to inform that candidates who successfully passed the National Eligibility Test (NET) 

/UGC-CSIR NET/SLET/GATE/CEED and similar national level tests approved by the 

University and applied for PhD programme at CHRIST (Deemed to be University) will not be 

required to take the PhD entrance examination conducted by the University. However, it 

remains mandatory for such candidates to successfully pass the interview process conducted 

by the University. 

University level entrance examination and interview is mandatory for the Candidates who are 

not part of the above-mentioned categories. 


